
  

 

 

 
 

 

April 06, 2020 

  

 

DISCLOSURE DEPARTMENT 

THE PHILIPPINE STOCK EXCHANGE, INC. 

Philippine Stock Exchange Plaza 

Ayala Triangle, Ayala Avenue 

Makati City 

 

 

 

                 ATTENTION :   MR. JOSE VALERIANO B. ZUÑO III 

                                             Head, Disclosure Department 

 

 

                SUBJECT       :   Request for Extension to Submit Annual Report and Audited Financial  

                                             Statements for the Year ended December 31, 2019  

 

  

Gentlemen: 

 

House of Investments, Inc. would like to request an extension for the submission of its Annual Report 
and Audited Financial Statements for the year ended December 31, 2019. 
 
The Company will not be able to file the above-mentioned report on April 14, 2020 because one of our 
major subsidiaries has not completed yet the required financial package due to the implementation of 
enhanced community quarantine in the entire Luzon. 
 
The Company undertakes to submit the report no later than the extended deadline of June 30, 2020 
(ref: SEC Memorandum Circular No. 5 Series of 2020 dated March 12, 2020). The Company understands 
that failure to comply with the undertaking may result to imposition of applicable penalty/ies and/or 
sanction/s. 
 

Thank you.   

 

 

Respectfully yours, 

 

 

MARIA TERESA T. BAUTISTA 

VP - Controller / Corporate Information Officer 


